
Bishop  Stang  High  School
Welcomes the Class of 2020
Bishop Stang High School welcomed the Class of 2020 at the
Annual Incoming Freshman Picnic on Friday, June 17. With the
assistance of over 100 current Bishop Stang students, trained
to be Peer Mentors, the newest “Spartans” enjoyed an afternoon
of games, activities, and making new friends.
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